Notice
Date: 27/07/2025

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to inform you that a Parents-Teachers Meeting has been
scheduled as per the details below:

Date: Tuesday, 29 July 2025
Time: 1:45 p.m. - 2:15 p.m.
Venue: Room No. 603 (Class Six), 6th Floor

Your presence in the meeting will be highly appreciated. Kindly make sure to
attend on time.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Regards
Administration
PHILOSOPHIA




